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Invitation to participate in ACCAN’s Cyber Security 
Roundtable for People with Disabilities 
Protecting everyone online

Consumers are encouraged and expected to complete more transactions and access important personal information online. But how well is everyone protected online? How accessible are online services? And how well do consumer education messages meet the needs of people with disabilities?
This Roundtable will hear about current cyber security issues from leading advocates in the disability sector, as well as discussing industry and government initiatives designed to create a safer online experience.  The Roundtable will identify what people with disabilities need to protect themselves online.

The Roundtable forms part of National Cyber Security Awareness Week and will be opened by the Minister for Broadband, Communications and the Digital Economy.

Please join us 

Date 

Monday 7 June 2010 
Venue
Committee Room 2S3, Parliament House, Canberra. 
Arrival is via the Foyer, where you will be directed—please see map. For information on how to get to Parliament House please refer to the APH website’s transport instructions.
Time

1:00–4:00 pm 

RSVP 
Attendance at this event is by invitation only. RSVP to 
info@accan.org.au, 
mentioning any accessibility requirements. 
Please contact us if you wish to transfer this invitation to someone 
else within your organisation. close Tuesday 1 June 2010
Places are limited so RSVP now 
